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GREAT FALLS, Montana – Starting April 16, 2018, the Board of Cascade 

County Commissioners will be accepting applications to fill one vacancy on the 

Zoning Board of Adjustments (ZBOA).  The five members of the Zoning Board of 

Adjustments are appointed by the County Commissioners to a three-year term and 

serve without compensation.  Every attempt is made to stagger those terms. The 

ZBOA has exclusive power and authority to independently hear and decide zoning 

appeals and applications for zoning variances and special exceptions (Special Use 

Permits). Chairman Jane Weber said, “This past week, the County Commission 

voted to remove all special application conditions.”  
 

Previously, the Cascade County Commissioners had advertised the ZBOA vacancy 

with specific qualifying requirements. Those requirements were intended to ensure 

an impartial and unbiased candidate pool, whose members are likely to be 

rendering a decision on the Madison Food Park proposal sometime in the future.  

According to Weber, “At the April 10, 2018 Commission meeting, the 

Commissioners voted to re-advertise for the one opening on the Zoning Board of 

Adjustments without any conditions.”  She added, “It will be the Commissioners’ 

duty to then select the best qualified applicant to serve on this important decision-

making board.”  
 

Applications for the one vacancy on the ZBOA are available on-line at 

www.cascadecountymt.gov or can be picked up at the County Commission office. 

Applications must be hand-delivered to the Cascade County Commission office in 

the Courthouse Annex at 325 2nd Avenue North by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 1, 

2018.  The Commissioners anticipate making this appointment at their regularly 

scheduled Commission meeting at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, May 8, 2018.  Weber 

noted that all previous applicants must resubmit an application to be considered for 

the one opening.  
 

For additional information about the ZBOA appointment, please contact the 

County Attorney’s Office at 454-6915 and ask for Deputy County Attorney, Carey 

Ann Haight.   
 

For information about the status of the Madison Food Park Special Use 

Application, contact the Cascade County Planning Office at 454-6905. 
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